

# 2020-01-13 Meeting notes - Joint OAM / NONRTRIC SCRUM meeting

See also:

Date

13 Jan 2020

## Attendees

- [John Keeney](#)
- [Martin Skorupski](#)
- [Tracy Van Brakle](#)
- [John Ng](#)
- [Lathishbabu Ganesan](#)
- [Alex Stancu](#)
- [user-ebe48](#)
- [Sonia Sangari](#)
- [Maxime Bonneau](#)
- Some other people joined the call later ... please add yourself ...

## Discussion

1. Further discussed Bronze HealthCheck use case - [https://wiki.o-ran-sc.org/download/attachments/3604609/RSAC\\_Bronze\\_HealthCheck\\_UseCase.docx](https://wiki.o-ran-sc.org/download/attachments/3604609/RSAC_Bronze_HealthCheck_UseCase.docx) from RSAC-Contributions
  - a. Re Flow #3 - A1-based operations - we will implement a simple hello-world R-APP to step through the sequence of operations
    - i. Actual operations may need to change a little as A1 interface stabilizes in coming weeks.
  - b. OAM parts seem well under control based on existing functionality ... ref [Martin Skorupski](#)
  - c. Could perhaps add some O1 observability - to combine NONRTRIC & OAM parts ... but maybe not for bronze - e.g A1 leads to a counter increase, or an FM message
    - i. Martin: FM - there is some support for Alarm list etc in ONAP now ... **Action:** [Martin Skorupski](#) could you provide a little more detail / pointer to this?
    - ii. Counter, etc - need an X-APP to change something in a (simulated?) E2 node that we can observe?, or change something in near-RT-RIC platform (O1) observability? .... **Action:** [John Keeney](#) : need to liaise with near-RT-RIC team here
2. Bronze Traffic steering use case - [https://wiki.o-ran-sc.org/download/attachments/3604609/RSAC\\_Bronze\\_Use%20Case-Traffic%20Steering%20QoE.doc?api=v2](https://wiki.o-ran-sc.org/download/attachments/3604609/RSAC_Bronze_Use%20Case-Traffic%20Steering%20QoE.doc?api=v2) from RSAC-Contributions
  - a. Have serious concerns about the ability to implement this use case in Bronze timeframe, esp due to availability of required SMO functions ... likely to be a multi-release use case.
  - b. Need to pick biteable chunks of the use case where we could make progress in Bronze
  - c. Tracy: Need to consider Slicing use case in Bronze timeframe. **Action :** [Tracy Van Brakle](#) Steering use case discussion in RSAC.
3. JIRA: All projects need to use JIRA more - NONRTRIC are fine with this
  - a. Discussions ongoing currently in LFN Dev Forum in Prague about cross project use of JIRA, e.g. referencing JIRA task in different projects
  - b. Suggest using ONAP model of design & discussion in wiki, with pointers to JIRA entries.
4. Martin: First start at a SMO profile for ONAP ... i.e. what are the key parts of ONAP required? (OOM?)
  - a. John: This will probably be very dynamic ... in theory NONRTRIC & R-APPs can access everything .... will continue discussions here.
5. Tracy: Plan / possibility of SMO-related work in MANO - need to check alignment here **Action:** [Tracy Van Brakle](#) Can you please give a pointer to this work?
6. SIM: would like to move A1 stub (near-RT-RIC) into SIM project
  - a. Will liaise with [Alex Stancu](#)
7. Dashboard/Portal Would like to find a home for A1 Policy Management dashboard
  - a. Will liaise with [Martin Skorupski](#) to find the right place/person